
14. REPORT ON THE LYFE FESTIVAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Leisure Manager Helen Gallagher, DDI 3722628 

Corporate Plan Output: Recreation Programmes and Promotion 

 
 The purpose of the report is to update the Community Board on an event held at Linwood Park in October 2000.  

This report was prepared by Rachel Schofield, LYFE 2000 Festival Co-ordinator and is attached. 
 
 The Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board was the principal funder for this event. 
 
 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the report be received and the organisers be congratulated on the success of the 

event. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


